
Help us develop a new three-year strategic plan for Newark Public Schools that will help pave the way for the 
return of local control.

How would YOU improve our public schools?

CENTRAL WARD MEETING
Thursday, February 4

6:00 PM - 8:00 PM

Quitman Street Community School

21 Quitman Street

Newark, NJ 07103

All meetings will consist of small-group discussions, where parents, educators, and citizens help us weigh 
options to improve upon existing plans. There will be no lectures, and community-based organizations in each 
ward will help facilitate to make sure all voices are heard.

As you know we can’t afford everything, so we need your help to make sure we are focusing our efforts on the 
highest priorities. 

Refreshments and translation services will be available.

Details: www.nps.k12.nj.us/strategic-plan
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